

Resignation

From	Michael Coope	r	
Date	Wed 10/2/2024	12:53 PM	_
То	Bryan Ingram		Rachel Tkachuk < Rachel. Tkachuk@portcolborne.ca>

As discussed by my phone call to you both. Thank you for your support!

Effective immediately, I am resigning as chair and from the board of Port Colborne Public Library, since 2012 I have served the board and patrons and leave proud and confidant of my efforts. I have immensely enjoyed seeing our library progress to the shining star of the city it is today. I leave the board with no regrets, some newfound friends and a proud sense of accomplishment as a steward of literacy. My health is good, so I am leaving to focus on other pursuits with my wife, family and my other social interests. Good Luck and Thank you for your friendship and support along the way.

Warmest Regards,

Mike